
 

 

 

 

23 December 2017 

H.E. António Guterres 

Secretary-General 

United Nations 

New York, NY 10017 

USA 

 

Dear Mr. Secretary-General, 
 
I am pleased to confirm that Peacful mind foundation 
supports the Ten Principles of the United 
Nations Global Compact on human rights, labour, 
environment and anti-corruption. With 
this communication, we express our intent to 
implement those principles. We are 
committed to making the UN Global Compact and its 
principles part of the strategy, culture 
and day-to-day operations of our company, and to 
engaging in collaborative projects 
which advance the broader development goals of the 
United Nations, particularly the 
Sustainable Development Goals. Peacful Mind 
foundation will make a clear statement of this 
commitment to our stakeholders and the general 
public. 



We recognize that a key requirement for participation 
in the UN Global Compact is the 
annual submission of a Communication on Progress 
(COP) that describes our company’s 
efforts to implement the Ten Principles. We support 
public accountability and 
transparency, and therefore commit to report on 
progress within one year of joining the 
UN Global Compact, and annually thereafter according 
to the UN Global Compact COP 
policy. This includes: 
 

1. PMF continued support for the UN 
Global Compact and renewing our ongoing 
commitment to the initiative and its 
1. Principle in areas like education, social 

development.  
2. Peacful mind has taken a step to modify the 

attitude and congnition of people and society at 
large towrads the four areas. In the department of 
labour , PMF worksed on performance appraisals 
and performance management including labour ife 
skills. PMF worked in altering the cognition of 
people and making it mpre positive towards 
environment. In terms of humanrights , mental 
health and wellbeing is a humanright as declared 
by UN and we at PMF has made people aware and 
changed perception about mental health.  



3. with all actions undertaken by PMF in terms of 
drives and workshops and capaigns, sggnificant 
changes have been noticed in countries like 
malawi, middle east and zambia.  

 
 
 
 
 

Sincerely yours,  

 

 

 

 

 

Dr Nabhit Kapur 

President Peacful Mind 

Foundation 
 
 
 
 


